
Allen, Meredith 

11/18/2011 4:48:33 PM
'maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov' (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Solar Program 

Hi Mary Jo,

When you get a chance I was hoping to chat with you about our solar program. There is a lot of discussion on 
solar in the Central Valley right now and I wanted to fill you in on what we are doing. Please call me when you 
get a chance.

Hope you are a doing well. Have a great weekend.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-828-5765
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